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IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PATRONS 

All patrons will need to check-in using the COVID

Safe check-in on arrival. There will also be manual

record attendance sheets provided. The safety of our

patrons is our highest priority, and we ask for your

patience. 

To avoid foyer congestion, the auditorium will open

approximately 75 minutes before start time. Entry to

the auditorium will be staggered. No door tickets

will be available. 

Checkerboard seating will be used to accommodate

adequate spacing in each row, with consideration

given to patrons in the rows in front and behind you.

We ask that you sit in same seat for the duration of

the performance and, even though you can still be

close to your family and friends, you will not be

permitted to sit in the seat immediately next to

another patron.

There are two carparks in the vicinity of the

Norwood Concert Hall: the Hoyts carpark on the

corner of Wall Street and George Street; and the

Foodland carpark between Harris and Webbe

Streets off of George Street. There is also ample

public transport on the Parade. 

The venue will be thoroughly cleaned before, during

and after each performance. Hand sanitiser stations

will be located throughout the venue. Patrons are

encouraged to sanitise frequently and maintain

social distancing at all times. 

Patrons are asked to stay home if they have

symptoms of COVID-19. If anyone with COVID

symptoms is identified, they will be asked to leave,

get tested and self-isolate.


